
‭Hello Parent(s)/Guardian(s)!‬
‭Welcome back to another school year!‬

‭My name is Teresa Akers. This is going on my third year teaching here at SFA, and‬
‭it has been a wonderful experience. I received a Bachelors and a Masters degree‬
‭from Arcadia University. I have taught Pre-K and Kindergarten, and I’ve even‬
‭taught college level English, and I will say Middle School is, by far, my favorite.‬

‭I am the Middle School 7th Grade and 8th Grade English Language Arts (ELA) and‬
‭Science teacher. Many of the now seventh graders already know me, but this will‬
‭be the first time I’m actually teaching them. However, I look forward to getting‬
‭acquainted with them and with the seventh grade parent(s)/guardian(s). I look‬
‭forward to this school year being the best one yet. I have many fun and exciting‬
‭lessons for both the seventh and eighth grade classes, and I look forward to‬
‭seeing all of my now eighth graders on the first day of school. I also look forward‬
‭to seeing all of the parents from both the seventh and eighth grade classes on‬
‭Back-to-School night.‬

‭Parent(s)/Guardian(s) should also reach out to me whenever they need to, either‬
‭through my email or through ClassDojo. Let’s work together in helping our students‬
‭succeed.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Teresa Akers‬


